
ParentMail Email regarding Uniform Donations 

Email dated 20 July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

As we approach the end of the School year, you are no doubt already considering 

what items of uniform need to replaced in readiness for September. 

 
Please could we ask you consider donating out-grown items back to School so that 
we can sell on in our Nearly New Unform Shop. 
 
Accepted items are: 
New Logo Blazers 
New Logo PE Tops 
New Logo PE Quarter Zip Outerwear 
Pleated skirts 
 
If you have anything you are able to donate, please could these be dropped off at 
main Reception by 1pm on Friday 21st July or when we return in September. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Buckingham School 
 


